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Cocktails & Commentary: Hedge Funds and the Proposed 
Regulatory Reforms
Presented by Hedge Funds Care, Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and Grant Thornton LLP

September 17, 2009

Hedge Funds Care, Katten Muchin Rosenman LLP and Grant Thornton LLP will present Cocktails 
and Commentary: "Hedge funds and the proposed regulatory reforms" on Thursday, September 17.

The second in a series, this informal gathering will feature a presentation by New York Co-Managing 
Partner Henry Bregstein and Steve Goldberg, Principal, Grant Thornton's Financial 
Services Practice. A brief Q&A and cocktails will follow.

All Cocktails & Commentary events are complimentary, but a donation to Hedge Funds Care is 
suggested. For more information about Hedge Funds Care, please visit www.hedgefundscare.org.

CONTACTS

For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Henry Bregstein
+1.212.940.6615
henry.bregstein@katten.com
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